
 

 

December 20, 
 2019 

 
Mrs. P. Mochrie, Principal                                   Mrs. L. Burnagiel, Vice Principal       

      Mrs.  L. White , Vice Principal          
  

 

 

 
 

 

On behalf of the Bellmoore Team, we wish our families and loved ones 

the very best of the holiday season. Enjoy the winter break.  Take time 

to rest, relax and celebrate, creating memories that will last a lifetime.  

We look forward to being together, once again, in January 2020. 

 

Mrs. Mochrie, Mrs. Burnagial & Mrs. White 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Holiday Concert 

December 12, 2019 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Pizza for the second term is now available on School Cash 

Online. 

 

We will no longer be accepting cash payments for pizza. 

 

Please be sure to pay online by January 20, 2019. 



 

 

 

 Jan 6 

 

 Jan 7 

 Lunch Lady 

 

 Jan 8 

 

 Jan 9 

 Pizza 

 School Council 

 Jan 10 

 Lunch Lady 

 

 Jan 13 

 Scientist in the classrooms—grade 1 & 2 

 

 Jan 14 

 Scientist in the classrooms—grade 1 & 2 

 

 Jan 15 

 

 Jan 16 

 Pizza Day 

 

 Jan 17 

 Lunch Lady 


